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19 April 2016  
 
Guy Barnett, Liberal Member for Lyons 

Comments on World Fly Fishing 
Championships 

The announcement that Tasmania will host the World Fly Fishing Championships in November 

2019 is exciting news! 

As an avid angler, I am extremely excited that Tasmania has the opportunity to display its 

amazing trout fishing waterways and grow its reputation as a world class trout fishing destination. 

Tasmanians know that we have some of the finest waterways and serene angling locations in the 

world, and some the world’s best anglers will experience the best Tasmania has to offer come 

November 2019. 

The international exposure generated from this event will further enhance Tasmania as a world 

class trout fishing destination. 

The benefits of hosting such a celebrated and world-renowned tournament will flow into our 

regional economies as hundreds of visitors from around the world come to participate and watch 

this fantastic event. 

 

 

 


